
 

 

 

FRIMLEY TIMES 
 

Dear Parents 

So this is the final newsletter for the Spring Term and what a busy term 

it has been, I hope you’ve enjoyed seeing lots of activities on our social 

media sites over the last few weeks – just a taster of the fun things the 

children get up to in school!  We will return for the Summer Term on  

Monday 17th April when we’ll be starting to think about transition to 

the next year groups – each academic year seems to race by quicker 

and quicker! 

Well done Year 6: All of the Y6 children took part in a mock SATS week last week in prepara-

tion for the real thing which take part in May. All the staff were involved and were  so im-

pressed with the mature  and confident way they approached each test. I know they will do 

amazingly when it comes to May!  

Parents Evening: Thank you to all of you who ‘attended’ the parents evening remotely on 

Tuesday; I hope you found the opportunity to talk with your child and their class teacher use-

ful. More appointments are taking place in school tonight. If you didn’t manage to book an 

appointment, please call the office and we can arrange for your child’s teacher to call you at 

a mutually convenient time. Also, a reminder that you are all invited to our Open Afternoon 

on 17th April (1st day back after Easter) between 2.00-4 .00, when the children will have 

chance to share their learning books with you.  

Website: Mrs Farage has been very busy updating all of the curriculum pages on our website 

to reflect the learning that your children are engaging with each term  (these can be found 

under the learning – curriculum tab on the website). These pages  are split into curriculum 

subjects where you will find information about how we organise that subject (ie intent and 

implementation) as well as documents entitled “learning map” and “approach”. All the 

teachers have been very busy over the last two terms identifying what we call “crucial learn-

ing” for each subject and this is being shared with the children in their day-to-day lessons. 

Please do take the time to look at this information on our website,  to enable you to have 

conversations at home with your child about their learning.  

Term will end at 2.00 next Friday (31st March) and we look forward to seeing everyone back 

in school when term starts again on Monday 17th April.  

 

Clare Wright 
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Frimley Bake-Off Challenge 
 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the ‘Frimley Bake-Off’ challenge. The entries have been amazing 
and it was very hard to judge. The chosen winners from each year group will be announced in assembly 
next week. #comicrelief #wellbeing, we raised a whopping £450. 

 

 

Gremlin Dance Challenge 
 

On Thursday 16th March Miss Wonders lead the Frimley dance team to the Princes Hall in Aldershot to 
perform in the Gremlin Dance Challenge. The theme was time and our dance was based on the Evolu-
tion of Man. We competed against 11 other schools. All the dances were amazing, we won the best 
costume award and it was so much fun.  
 
Written by Rosie 5S  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Date 2023 Event 

23rd March Parents Evening 3.40—6.00 

31st March 2pm Finish for Easter Holidays 

  

Dates for your diary 

Year 3 and 4 Football Tournament 

On Wednesday the 15th March year 3 and 4 attended a football tournament at Ravenscote Junior 

School. Frimley 1 team had 7 matches and lost 3. 

Frimley 2 team had 7 matches as well and they lost 1 match. 

Thanks to the people who participated in the tournament. 

Amaya 4M 

 

 

 

A Huge Thankyou 

We would like to thank Nathan Pitts (General Manager of the White Hart Frimley) who generously 

donated £ 110 to our school. The money was raised after they ran a Mothers’ Day hamper raffle   

recently. 


